Agenda item 10
	ES/14/10
Executive Scrutiny Committee

Date: 29 June 2010 


Report of outcome of any call-ins made since the last meeting
Enquiries to Hannah Cleary, Governance Officer, 01245 430526
hannah.cleary@essex.gov.uk
There have been two call - ins made since the last meeting:
Approval of Biowaste and Transfer Station Site acquisition budget
This call-in was resolved at the formal stage. A copy of the original decision, call – in form and note of the informal meeting are attached. 
Appointment of School Governor 
This call-in has been withdrawn, as the relevant Cabinet Member agreed to re-consider the decision without an informal meeting taking place. No paperwork is attached for this call-in. 
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